THE ROOSEVELT SCHOOL

SHIPPAN POINT | STAMFORD, CONN. 06902 | PHONE 203/325-2231

MARTIN SCHWARZSCHILD

Director

November 6, 1972

Rabbi Norman Lamm 131 West 86th St. New York, N.Y. 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

The tenants and the superintendent of my residence building have suggested that the residents of West 86th Street together with the Society For The Advancement of Judaism, the Church on Amsterdam Avenue and the Jewish Center get together to approach the city for the following.

First, to have the city install the same type of lighting on West 86th Street as they have installed on 72nd and 79th Streets. The new lights in the 70's make midnight appear as midday. Second, that some effort be made to have the street cleaned properly by the Department of Sanitation. Third, those of us who suffer from two and three parking tickets every week would like to know why Commissioner Kretchmar gets away with parking his car in a bus stop in front of a church and the car is never tagged. Since you and I suffer from the malaise of parking tickets, it might be worthwhile rubbing this under Councilman Weiss' nose.

Perhaps with community action we can get cleaner and brighter streets.

With kind personal regards, I remain,

Sincerely,

MS:eg

Martin Schwarzschild